From: CBC Planning Services
To: Linda Shanks

Subject: FW: FAO Danielle Wyatt Bond: 20/00512/DPA (32 Willow Lane Stanion)

Date: 20 January 2021 15:53:02

From: Liz Mordue <LMordue@northamptonshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 20 January 2021 11:53

To: CBC Planning Services <Planning.Services@corby.gov.uk>

Subject: FAO Danielle Wyatt Bond: 20/00512/DPA (32 Willow Lane Stanion)

Dear Danielle

Thank you for consulting me on the above application. I have no comments to make on the proposals.

Regards

Liz

Liz Mordue
Archaeological Advisor
Currently working away from the office
07824 351768

For our updated Northamptonshire Archaeological Archive Standards and charges, please see: www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/archaeological-archive

There is a charge for some categories of archaeological advice. Details can be obtained from the Planning Services website.

https://www3.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/environment-and-planning/planning-policy/archaeology-biodiversity-and-landscape/Documents/Archaeology%20Charging%20Schedule.%20August%202019%20Final.pdf

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or organisation to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify customerservices@northamptonshire.gov.uk

The information contained in this email and in your reply may be subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or other legislation and its confidentiality cannot be guaranteed. This email has been checked for the presence of computer viruses. Northamptonshire County Council. http://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk

Confidentiality Statement/Legal Disclaimer This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. It may contain information which is legally privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure. Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail do not necessarily represent those of Corby Borough Council and are not to be relied upon without subsequent written confirmation by an authorised representative. If

you are not the addressee any disclosure, reproduction, distribution, forwarding or other dissemination or use is strictly prohibited. Corby Borough Council, Deene House, New Post Office Square, Corby, Northants, NN17 1GD. Telephone +44 (0) 1536 464000